NCBA NEWS

The NC Biomedical Association Newsletter



GREETINGS

by Brian Lefler, NCBA President



Happy New Year! It's hard to believe that 2020 is upon us already! I'd like to thank you for allowing me to serve as your President for the coming year. As in previous years, the President is surrounded by a very talented group of professionals serving on the board, who along with your help, will make this another great year for our association.

IN THIS ISSUE

MESSAGE FROM NCBA
PRESIDENT

NEWS AND
OPPORTUNITIES

SCHOLARSHIPS & AWARDS

BOARD MEMBERS

2019 NCBA HIGHLIGHTS

[GREETINGS continued from page 1]

I'd like to thank David Wilson and last year's team for their leadership in arranging a very successful 41st annual Symposium. Feedback from attendees and vendors were very positive. I'd like to thank our vendors for their support of the NCBA and all the various employers of those in the HTM community for allowing their people to attend. We are going to try to build on that success with an even better event with the 42nd Annual NCBA Symposium held again in Pinehurst. This year's dates are August 19-21, 2020, with the Mike McCoy Golf Tournament being held on August 18. More information will be available in the coming weeks.

Please allow me to introduce the 2019-2020 NC Biomedical Association Board of Directors:

Jeff Hogan - Vice President
Terry Morris - Treasurer
Jeremy Collins - Membership Secretary
Mary Coker - Recording Secretary
David Wilson - Ex-Officio
Bill Fry - Vendor Coordinator
Greg Lucas - Newsletter Editor
Greg Johnson - Hotel Coordinator
Aaron Watts - Golf Coordinator
Chris Carpenter – Board Member
Codi Nelson – Board Member
Matt Woods - Board Member
Clint McCoy – Board Member

While symposium planning and other activities for 2020 are well underway, we can always use help! Your ideas and suggestions are needed for the continued success of your association. Feel free to join in on any of the board meetings. The schedules for the meetings are listed on the website. We have several who are not on the board, who continue to contribute in very big ways. Thanks guys, you know who you are! Our goals and efforts will continue to be centered around a strong symposium event with outstanding educational and networking opportunities. If you have any interest in learning more about the association, how it runs, or have suggestions for improvement, feel free to reach out to me or any board member. We'd love your input!

Brian C. Lefler, CHTM, CBET President, NC Biomedical Association

NEWS AND OPPORTUNITIES

- AAMI will be hosting a test site for all exams; CHTM, CBET, and CRES certifications on Friday August 21st at our 2020 NCBA Symposium. Registration details coming soon. Please contact VP@ncbiomedassoc.com for specific questions.
- A listing for standalone classes that will be offered at our 2020 Symposium will be listed on the NCBA website soon.
- Vendor registration for our 2020 Symposium will be open March 1, 2020.

SCHOLARSHIPS & AWARDS

2019 Recipient W. Glenn Scales Scholarship

CODI NELSON – CBET Western Governors University of NC

2019 Recipient Norman "Red" Reeves Scholarship

ALLISON WOOLFORD

Durham Tech Community College

2019 Recipient Eddy Whisnant Scholarship

NATHAN COSGDALE Caldwell Community College

2019 Recipient Shop of the Year

NOVANT HEALTH - FORSYTH



The NCBA is continually striving to give back to its membership. If you have any questions regarding what you see below. Please contact the NCBA Scholarships Coordinator.

<u>Visit our Scholarships and Awards web page to learn more and to download forms.</u>
http://www.ncbiomedassoc.com/ScholarshipsAwards.aspx





NCBA currently offers several different levels of membership. Membership types are shown below. Apply for membership online. Direct questions to the Membership Secretary (memb@ncbiomedassoc.com).

NCBA Membership Types

- Corporate Member
- Associate Member
- Individual Member
- Student Member

http://ncbiomedassoc.com

NCBA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President: Brian Lefler, CBET, CHTM

Vice President: Jeff Hogan

Treasurer: Terry Morris

Membership Secretary: Jeremy Collins

Recording Secretary: Mary Coker

Ex-Officio: David Wilson, CBET

Board Member (1): Clint McCoy, CBET

Board Member (2): Codi Nelson, CBET

Board Member (3): Matt Woods

Board Member (4): Chris Carpenter

Board Member (5): Aaron Watts

Board Member (6): Bill Fry

Board Member (7): Greg Lucas

Golf Coordinator: Aaron Watts

Hotel Coordinator: Clint McCoy, CBET

Newsletter Editor: Greg Lucas

Vendor Coordinator: Bill Fry

Scholarship Coordinator: Matt Woods

Shop of the Year Coordinator: Clint McCoy, CBET

Social Media Coordinator: Codi Nelson, CBET

Webmaster: Jeremy Collins

NCBA 2019 Symposium Highlights



Based on attendee response, our 2019 NCBA Symposium was a huge success. We are very grateful for all of the vendors who were in attendance and most of all our fellow members. We hope everyone enjoyed coming out whether is was to reconnect with old co-workers or to take advantage of the quality education opportunities that were provided. Please enjoy a few photos capturing some of the activities.





GE Anesthesia

MS Project





Intro to DICOM/PACS



Business Luncheon

Networking by the Pool





Team Building

A special thanks to our supporting vendors and presenters of the 2019 NCBA Symposium

Doug Adams, Marketing Specialist, Global Medical Imaging, LLC (GMI)

John Amann, Global Teaching Training, Zoll Medical Corporation

Ben Archambault, CE/IT Manager, CE-Tech

Matthrew Baretich, Baretich Engineering

Dale Cover/Mike Petelin, RSTI

David Francoeur, Sr. Vice President, Tech Knowledge Associates

Corinne Hoisington, Professor of Information, Central Virginia Community College

Tracey Hughes, Duke University Medical Center

Randy Julian, Life Safety Code Surveyor, DNV-GL

Bill Matlock, Matlock Endoscopic Repairs

Dennis Minsent, Life Safety Code Surveyor, The Joint Commission

John Noblitt, M.A.Ed., CBET, BMET Program Director, Caldwell Community College

Carolyn Oaks, Trainer, NC Employers
Association

Leslie Pollard, President, Southwest Innovative Solutions, Inc.

Kelly Proctor, Life Safety Code Surveyor, DNV-GL

Glenn Scales CBET-E, Patient Safety Specialist, Duke University Medical Center

John Schmidt, Instructor, GE Healthcare

Peter Toebbe, Field Service Training, Stryker Emergency Care









